
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and happy half term! 
Today we close our doors for February half-term. Tomorrow is the Wellspring “Festival of Learning” 
so all our wonderful teachers will be filling up on new learning and understanding.  
This week has been a busy final week of the half-term. For most children, they have been finishing 
off their learning for the half term and making sure that they have presented all their learning    
beautifully in their books. We have seen superb writing, wonderful RE double page spreads, a   
plethora of wonderful mathematicians and so much more amazing learning!  
Next half-term, we will begin our partnership with the Leeds United Foundation who will be working 
on our playground some lunchtimes. This will be a great opportunity for children to work with 
coaches on the football pitch and to be engaged in fun activity. The LUFC are also coming to        
complete the penalty shoot out (postponed from last Summer) on Thursday 24th February. The new 
letter and an additional sponsor form (if needed) if being given out today from            
classrooms. We hope that you have a wonderful half term week and look forward to    
seeing you on Monday 20th February.      

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit uswww.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 

Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 94.9% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1FA, 1HM, 2HW and 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

5GA have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

1FA, 1HM, 2HW, 4RM, 5GA, 5HW, 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this 

week. 

N— 88% Rec 1—95% Rec 2— 83%  1HM– 98% 1FA— 98% 2HW— 98% 2NI— 95%  3NB—91% 

3JH— 94% 4LB— 96% 4RM— 97% 5HW– 98% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 99% 6CH—94%  
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Thursday 9th February 2023—  

School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February 2023—  

School reopens after half term 

Wednesday 22nd February 2023  

  Afternoon Tea—2:30pm 

                                 Thursday 2nd March 2023—  

                         World Book Day 

 Parking Around School 

Please can we remind parents to be mindful of where they are parking when drop-

ping children off for Breakfast club or at usual school time. Cars can not be left on 

yellow lines or yellow school zig zag lines (on Rigton green—Please see pictures). 

Please do not park in front of any gates (main school gates and the Burmantofts 

Nursery gates) as this can restrict access for staff or the emergency services.   

 

 



 

 

Certificate winners this week... 
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